
Looking back at the November 2020 referendum that resulted in 
the Oshkosh community investing in the School District, most of 
the planning is complete. Planning for the Menominee Elementary 
School mascot design and site design for the current Merrill site 
will take place this summer. There are many things to coordinate 
regarding the next steps to empty the Webster Stanley building 
so that Miron Construction can start work on the New Menominee 
Elementary School project.  
 
Looking ahead to the eventual construction of Menominee 
Elementary School, the School District is looking at a potential 
August groundbreaking ceremony. Please keep an eye out in 
future communications for the exact date and time.
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At Vel Phillips Middle School, construction pushes forward in all aspects of the project as the end of the project is within sight. Because 
it is a large masonry building, the site is in many different stages, with the last of the roofs to go on this upcoming month. The exterior 
of the building continues to make great improvements, while the stone, brick, metal panels, and glazing installation will continue over 
the next three months. Meanwhile, cabinetry and finished flooring are being installed in the center areas.  
On the Secure Entry Projects, construction started at Oakwood Elementary for their new addition. Demolition of the old canopy, layout of 
the addition, and now excavation and the addition’s footings are complete. As a reminder, four buildings within the district are receiving 
the last wave of secure entry upgrades. The remaining buildings of Read Elementary School, North High School, and West High School 
will start construction in June once school has been let out for summer.
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	» The Vel Phillips building will be watertight, allowing all 
trades to focus on finishing the inside and exterior of the 
building.

	» Walls will start to rise at the Oakwood Elementary School 
addition project.

	» Design meetings with the Menominee Nation and Bray 
Architects on identity and branding design for Menominee 
Elementary School.
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